

reaches, or exceeds, that 10% point. At Genet, letters of notification are sent every ten weeks to alert par-

It is important to share that we are here to assist parents and children who are experiencing difficulty with school attendance. Our school's Nurse, Social Worker, and Psychologist are all available to provide suggestions and support.

Please contact us with any questions you may have concerning your child's attendance or absence from school. There is detailed information available on our website at www.egcsd.org/AttendanceMatters.

Best regards,

Ana Yeomans

FOR YOUR CALENDAR...

PTO Meeting

Monday, April 8 6:30 PM, Genet Conference Room Mr. Grignon, newly appointed Genet Principal will be joining us!

PTO Movie Night Friday, April 12 "Ralph Breaks the Internet" Doors open at 6, Movie starts at 6:30

> Bus Safety Drill #3 on Thursday, April 11 on arrival at school

Genet Elementary School 29 Englewood Avenue, East Greenbush, NY 12061

(518) 207-2680

www.egcsd.org